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Dear Parent/Carer 

 

The following email offers support for your child’s Maths revision. If you have any questions 

please contact Mr Hill (Assistant Headteacher) by calling 01902-558222 or by emailing 

postbox@wednesfieldacademy.co.uk.  

 

Sparx Maths 

Your child’s homework from their Maths teachers will always be set on a Friday afternoon and will 

be due a week later, unless the teacher has brought this deadline forward.   

Your child MUST complete your homework every week, this again acts as part of their revision. 

 

Mr Morely Maths 

Starting from 8th January week we expect all year 11 pupils to complete seven Mr Morely Maths 

topics per week. This will take somewhere between 10-20 minutes each.  The topics, video links 

and note documents are attached to this email.  This will make a great difference to their GCSE 

Maths progress. 

 

Tik Tok Maths Intervention & Exam Practice 

Every Thursday Night Hannah Kettle will be live on Tik Tok doing Maths revision for year 11 

pupils, going through examination questions. We recommend pupils get involved with this. 

 

• Foundation Tier is 7.00 - 7.45pm 

• Higher Tier is 7.45 - 8.30pm 

 

https://www.tiktok.com/@hannahkettlemaths  

 

Online Examination Practice 

Your child can complete topic boosters or online examination papers via a website called 

OnMaths.  This is a really effective way of improving their exam practice online - 

https://www.onmaths.com/.  

 

Period 6 Mathematics at School 

This will return the week beginning 15th January 2024 time and all year 11 should attend. 

 

Finally, as well as the above please ensure that your child brings the right equipment to school 

including a scientific calculator (this is pivotal in ensuring they are prepared for their 

examinations). 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 
Mr Phillips 

Headteacher 
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